Taylor Day

From: James McCammon

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 8:08 PM

To: Public Comments

Subject: Morgan ranch disturbance

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

Once again our peace has been disturbed by many teens gathering in our neighborhood. The police were called (I don't know why) and some of the teens raced out of the gathering point on Success Mine Loop. More and more of us are no longer walking on that street due to this invasion. When is the city going to do something about this. We want our neighborhood back.

Sent from James McCammon 928 Morgan Ranch Dr.

Taylor Day

From: Alena Loomis

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 4:37 PM

To: Public Comments
Cc: Tom Last; Lance Lowe

Subject: FW: Form submission from: Contact us

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

From: Trinie Dalton <info@cityofgrassvalley.com> Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 4:32 PM

To: COGV General Voicemail < COGVGeneral VM@cityofgrassvalley.com>

Subject: Form submission from: Contact us



09/14/2022 - 4:32pm

City of Grass Valley »

WEBFORM SUBMISSION

Submitted by anonymous user: [2600:1700:401:a410:6cae:642c:3565:6edd]

Your name:

Trinie Dalton

Your e-mail:

Your Phone Number:

323-308-9345

Message:

Letter to City Council

Dear Council Members.

As a local resident, I'm dismayed that two overpriced, mediocre restaurants, Cirino's and Maria's, get to intimidate the council to retract

the food truck expansion plan. Everyone I know was really excited about the possibility. As your council members said repeatedly, allowing young diverse businesses to serve good, affordable food in our town (and even to make a food truck court!) will actually attract more people to Grass Valley—not drive them away. That possessive attitude is antiquated, unfounded, racist, and ageist. Will there be opportunities to vote on this with constituents? I don't think letting two business owners decide is fair to all of us who want more hustle and bustle, as Ms. Dodge said "Bring on the food trucks!"

Thank you,

Trinie Dalton

Attachment(s) (if applicable):

View resultsDownload results

© 2022 City of Grass Valley. All rights reserved

You are receiving this e-mail because you signed up at our website: <u>City of Grass Valley</u>. If you did not sign up, or you are receiving this message in error, please <u>contact us</u> so we can promptly resolve the problem.